
Sacred Heart Cathedral 
Parish Notices    

CORPUS CHRISTI 22ND JUNE 2025 
 

   
1. Those who have not registered in the parish kindly register and update your monthly 

church support fund.  
2. We are pleased to announce that our church now offers a convenient online giving option 

through a secure QR Code system. For those who would like to make electronic 
offerings, donations, or contributions to the Church Support Fund, please visit the Help 
Desk after the service. Our team will be happy to assist you in scanning the QR Code and 
completing your contribution quickly and easily. Thank you for your continued support 
and generosity.  

3. We request all the parents whose children are studying catechism to take the catechism 
registration form from the parish office.  We request the BEC leaders of the area to assist 
the parents for the same. 

4. There will be a meeting for all the Sunday school Catechism teachers soon after the 
10.15AM Hindi Mass on the 29th of June. We request all the teachers to attend this 
compulsory meeting to plan for the new academic year for the catechism classes.  

5. On the 10th anniversary of the document by pope Francis “LAUDATO SI” the 
archbishop invites the faithful of the archdiocese Delhi to contribute to the betterment of 
the ecology by planting trees and in our own little ways saving the mother earth. please 
read the circle in the notice board for more details.  

6. Last Sunday the youth association had their election and the following members were 
chosen to lead the youth group of our parish. President - Brian Peter Massey, Secretary - 
Diya Ann Thomas, Treasurer - Ronak Markus, Media secretary - Khushi Hassa. We wish 
them all the best.  

7. Kindly visit the Cathedral website for church notices, Mass schedule, Daily reflections 
etc….(Web: https://sacredheartcathedraldelhi.org/) 

Fr Francis Swaminathan  
Paris Priest  

https://sacredheartcathedraldelhi.org/

